
From: Paulette DuBey [mailto:paulette@belaironline.org]  
Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2013 11:19 AM 
To: 'Nader'; Horacek III, Joseph 
Cc: Marybsnyder@aol.com 
Subject: RE: Hadid 901 Strada Vecchia URGENT 
  
Thank you for your summary of emails. 
  
The Bel-Air Association’s believes that there are no enforceable deed restrictions in 
affect on the property located at  
901 Strada Vecchia.   
  
Accordingly at this time, the Bel-Air Association will not be taking a position on the 
project.   
  
While the Association was happy to offer a meeting next week in order to discuss the 
details of the project we do not feel that it would be a benefit to either of the parties – 
therefore the meeting has been cancelled.   
  
Thank you. 
  
Paulette M. DuBey  
Executive Director  
The Bel-Air Association  
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